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Mr. Joln Doe

President

Grassroots College
Pogunk Center, Middlewest

Profeseors and inetructors of your chemistry department are invited to be
guests of Monmouth College and participants in a temching of chemistry con-
ference during Fridey and Saturdey, November 14 and 15, 1952. A prelimin-
ary ennouncement with respect to the conference program is given on the
attached page. '

¢An Evaluation of the Teaching of College Chemistry in Liberal Arts Colleges)
hes been planned as a part of Monmouth’s Centennial Program. It seems es-
pecially fitting that thoee who are so intimately associated with this work
should meet together to discuss such common problems as objectives, curricu-
lum, teaching methods, placement, research activities, and other relé&vant
matters. The atmosphere will be informel; it will be punctuated by express-
ion of pointe of view of chemists of national and international reputetion.
A.B. Gerrett,Professor of Chemistry, The COhio Stete University, Harry Lewis,
Dean of The Institute of Paper Chemistry, E.H. Volwiler, President and General
Menager, Abbott Laboratories. E.L.Haenisch, Professor of Chemistry, BWEheirman
of the Department, Webash College, will be the Director. WeS.Haldeman, Prowr-
fessor Emerltus of Chemistry, Monmouth College, is serving as General Chairmen.

% It is anticipated that independent liberal arts colleges of the
Midwest Conference area ( Illlnois,lowa, Minnesote, and Wisconsin) and the
neighboring states of Tndlana ‘énd ‘Migsouri will be well represented in this
conference, 7

Your representetives &s guests of the college will be provided with lodging
and meals. Details concerning afsignment of quarters and other informetion
concerning facilities will be provided in the final announcement which will
be mailed sbout the middle of Octobere.

You are cordiemlly invited to help with the planring of the program by send-
ing elo efore October firstg comments with respect to problems which you
fece as you evaluste your own eituation. A stamped envelope is enclosed for

this purpose.

Yours sincerely,
Robert W. Gibson
President

cet Chairman, Depertment of Chemistry,
Graassroots College



